2021 Retirement Appreciation Ceremony

September 29, 2021

On September 29, 2021, from 10.30 a.m. to 12.00 p.m., the Faculty of Pharmacy, Mahidol University
arranged the 2021 Retirement Appreciation Ceremony for the retired faculty members and personnel at
Room 203, Debaratana Building under the social distancing measure. This activity was also

broadcasted via the YouTube platform that allowed all of the academic staff and non-academic staff
to virtually attend this activity via the online platform. On this occasion, Assoc. Prof. Surakit

Nathisuwan, the Dean of the Faculty of Pharmacy, gave a warm appreciation speech to nine retired
staff for their great contribution to the Faculty of Pharmacy over the years of their hard work.

https://pharmacy.mahidol.ac.th/en/activities/3024



